
 

 

 

 
(Translation) 

 

 

Ref. OP.S.058/2013 

 

November 27
th
, 2013 

 

Re: Notification of the Company’s additional holiday for the year 2013 

 

To The President   

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

According to a resolution of the Thai cabinet issued on October 15
th
, 2013 approved Monday, 

30
th
 December 2013 to be a special holiday. 

 

The Navakij Insurance Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to announce 

Monday, 30
th
 December 2013 to be an official holiday in addition. The Company will 

consequently resume on Thursday, 2
nd
 January 2014. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) Pitiphong Bisalputra 

Pitiphong Bisalputra 

President 

 


